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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
MARCH 10-11, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Confroy & Fitzpatrick Families (RIP)
   Requested By:  The Fitzpatrick Family
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  The Gerke Family (Health)
  Requested By:  Jennifer Martin
WEEK OF
MARCH 12-16, 2018
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  All Soul's In Purgatory
  Requested By:  Anna Barranco
Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
Mass
Intention:  Parish Staff
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday
11:00 AM WRCC
Mass

Intention:  Richard T. Walsh
  Requested By:  The May Family
WEEKEND OF
MARCH 17-18, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Special Intention
   Requested By:  Donna Hull
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Thanksgiving to St. Jude for a favor granted
  Requested By:  Nina
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.





Sign-up sheets for Altar flowers for 2018 is now posted

 on the bulletin board leading to the social hall for anyone wishing to donate Altar flowers for weekend liturgies.
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
March 12-18, 2018
In Memory Rose Sobieski, Thomas Sobieski, Angela Sobieski, 

Thelma Garland, Callie Moore, and Di Ruark

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/17 through 6/30/2018

Annual operating expense budget:
 $661,243

Offertory Totals 

Actual donations 3/4//2018: $7,157.97
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 372
Other donations 3/4/2018 not used for

 operations totaled $1,849.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,249.50
"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, in proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God has bestowed on you."  Deuteronomy 16:17
GIVE ONLINE THIS HOLY SEASON OF LENT
    As you contemplate donations this holiday season, please keep St. Therese in mind.  Your contributions are needed for everything from special programs to basic operating expenses—both are deserving of your support.  Please be as generous as you can this holiday season and in the year ahead.  For the convenience of church members, we offer online giving.  To donate, visit the church website at www.sttheresechurch.info and locate the link to our online giving page and follow the instructions.

We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
MARCH SECOND COLLECTIONS

We will be collecting for Easter Lilies through March 18
March 17 & 18
Catholic Relief Services
BINGO UPDATE

On February 26, Bingo attendance included 36 players (10 parishioners) and 8 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $1,116.50.
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including:  Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915; for Concessions, please call Milton     694-7500
NOMINATIONS FOR PARISH COUNCIL
    Nominations are being accepted for Parish Council, and names of nominees may be placed in the box in the commons through March 25. Parish Council Elections will be held the weekend of April 28 and 29. 


    Our parishioners are all talented and skilled in different areas. Parish Council needs the skills you have to offer. Don’t wait to be asked or expect others to serve instead of you. Step up and agree to run for Parish Council.

    Council members must be at least16 years of age, active in and registered in the parish, and in full communion with the Catholic Church. They serve for three years. Terms begin June 1, and meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the first Wednesday of each month from September through June.
WITH DEEPEST GRATITUDE…

Thank you for honoring your pledge payments to the Living Our Mission Campaign!  We are in receipt of a check for $17,721.80 for our parish share through 12/31/2017.  Best wishes for God’s continued blessings on us all!
As a reminder…Additional proceeds for LOM should be mailed to:

Catholic Diocese of Richmond

Living Our Mission

PO Box 79160

Baltimore, MD 21279-0160

RIVERSIDE DOING WORK THAT MATTERS

Attend our Middle Peninsula Job Fair on Thursday, March 22, from 5:00 to 7:00 PM at the Gloucester County Library located at 6920 Main Street.  Career opportunities available are CNA’S, LPN’S, RN’S, Food Services and Environmental Services.  These positions are available at Riverside Convalescent Centers in Mathews, West Point and Saluda as well as at Sanders, Hospice and Home Health.  Register early at riversideonline.com/jobfair-mp or you may contact Morgan Roundy at morgan.roundy@rivhs.com or 757-534-5070.



CAREFREE SENIORS

If you and your friends are over 60, please plan to join our group “Carefree Seniors”.  We meet the third Wednesday of every month at 1:00 PM in the church social hall.  Our goals are to have an outing, a fun and an educational session once a quarter.  Everyone that is over 60 is invited (you don’t have to be a member of St. Therese Church).  If you would like additional information, please contact Frank Rivera at cisci7@cox.net or Pat Snyder at pbspat@gmail.com
SOUP WITH LOVE

Soup with Love on March 2, 2018 served 66 guests and collected donations of $188.  We invite you to come enjoy some fine soup, bread and fellowship.
CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES 
Next week, our parish will take up the Catholic Relief Services Collection (CRSC).  Funds from this collection help provide food to the hungry, support to displaced refugees, and bring Christ’s love and mercy to all people here at home and abroad.  Next week, please give generously to the CRSC, and help Jesus in disguise.  Learn more about the collection at www.usccb.org/catholic-relief.

ARE YOU CALLED TO SERVE?

Our Catholic parish of St. Therese will be seeking a Facilities Maintenance Coordinator as Mike Foster is retiring May 11, 2018. You may visit http://richmonddiocese.org/ and hover “About Us” and click employment. Next, click on employment & benefits and click apply for a job. While we haven’t yet posted this position on the Diocese HR website, you can scroll down on the right and click download application. You may fill it out if interested and send it to: Church of St. Therese, Attn: Business Manager, 6262 Main St., Gloucester, VA  23061 or email d.knarr@stthersglo.org . Deadline to apply is April 15, 2018. This position is currently part-time and about 25 hours per week. There are limited benefits associated with the position and the salary will be within Diocesan recommendations. Applicants should have experience in painting, electrical/plumbing, building and lawn maintenance, safety guidelines and contract work. Hours are negotiable but generally between 9am and 4pm Monday-Friday. The facilities include the main Church, the ALC, the YLC (fort), the Belroi property, the Rectory, and the auxiliary parking lot. Applicants should possess strong communication skills and a professional manner with a team concept and computer skills.

LENTEN SCHEDULE
Lenten Rosary


Every Wednesday of Lent at 10:00 AM in the Chapel

Soup with Love


Every Friday of Lent from 11:30-1:00 PM Social Hall

Stations of the Cross


Every Friday of Lent at 7:00 PM in the Sanctuary

Lenten Fish Fry Fridays


March 2, March 9, and March 16



 at 5:30 pm Cost:  $8 Adults; $4 under 12

Lenten Reconciliation


St. Therese Tuesday, March 13; at 7:00 PM


Our Lady of Blessed Sacrament West Point:



Wednesday, March 14; at 7:00 PM
Easter Basket Blessing Saturday, March 31; at 10:00 AM
TRIDUUM    
Holy Thursday Mass at 7 pm March 29

Good Friday Service at 7 pm March 30

Holy Saturday/Easter Vigil Mass at 8pm March 31

     Easter Sunday Masses at 8 & 10:30 am April 1

 “For God so loved the world that he gave his only son.”�


Fourth Sunday of Lent





March 11, 2018








